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411 Drixton Avenue
St. Lembert, P.Q.
June 23, 1962

Dear lir, Buntain,

hank you for your letter
of June 21, and for the report.
Your centre is well ahead of
most other centres in the search
part of this progremme. The
Montreal Centre has had z Nowva'
Search programme for several
years and it was the experiencc
that many would start on the
programme, but only part of them
would keep up the work., How-
ever, those who kept up with it
are rcliable and are good obs~

. ervers. So don't be disappoint-

ed if many of your observers
give up---eventually you will
have a steady group of good
observers.,

Best regards to you and your
centre.

Yours truly,

Jim Low
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